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CERTIFIED MAIL: RETURNED RECEIPT REQUESTED (7009 2820 0001 8283 7500)

REPLY TO: 6WQ-P

Mr. Tom Zdunek

Interim County Manger
Bernalillo County

One Civic Plaza

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87102

Re:  Bernalillo County, Small MS4 General Permit Coverage
NOI Tracking No. NMR04A008

Dear Mr. Zdunek:

As outlined in the General Permit, the EPA has reviewed your submittal and has provided an
opportunity for the public to review your NOI, Stormwater Management Plan (SWMP), and other
related documents prior to permit authorization becoming effective. The EPA did not receive any
comments on your NOI. Authorization under this permit and duty to comply is effective as of the date'of
this letter. For future correspondence, please reference the Permit Tracking number indicated above.

Please contact Suzanna M. Perea via email at perea.suzanna@epa.gov or phone at (214) 665-7217 if you
have questions or concerns regarding the General Permit. Additionally, some of your questions may be
answered by information available on the EPA, Region 6 Stormwater website:
http://epa.gov/region6/6wq/npdes/sw/index.htm.

Sincerely,

Miguel I. Flores
%Director
Water Quality Protection Division

cC: Mary Murnane, Water Resources Program Manager
Steve Glass, Water Resources Planner
Rich Powell, New Mexico Environment Department
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